14. MONITORING OF THE PROGRESS OF TRAINEES

Progress of all PGIM trainees will be monitored closely by trainers and Boards of Study. The overseas
component of the post MD training programme will be monitored by the overseas trainer. Appropriate
assessment and appraisal mechanisms are in place for trainees at Registrar and Senior Registrar level.
Boards of Study will determine the format of these assessments. These will include progress reports and
multisource feedback assessments. Trainees are expected to submit two multisource feedback
assessments, one during Registrar training and one during local Senior Registrar training. These two
multisource feedback assessments are an essential component of the portfolio submitted for PBCA.

A trainee may have to repeat a part or the entire training programme if he/she has not shown satisfactory
progress, and this will delay the date of Board Certification.

If a trainee’s conduct has been found to be unprofessional his/her trainee status may be terminated in
terms of the provisions of the Disciplinary Code or the effective date of Board Certification may be
delayed.

Documents are available in the PGIM Web Site http://pgim.cmb.ac.lk/?page id=7077
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